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This is a blatant infringement of the second amendment. The state of Oregon 

continues to make our cities less safe by decriminalizing every form of hard drugs, 

letting crimes go unpunished, releasing criminals onto the streets. Now you want to 

turn law abiding citizens into criminals by passing a bill that makes it harder for us to 

defend ourselves while at the same time emboldening criminals. Absolutely not, full 

stop on these gun grabbing bills which do absolutely nothing to deter crime.  


